
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Athletes and Friends of Irish Canoe Slalom, 
 
The Slalom Committee is happy to announce that the 2015 Annual General Meeting of Canoe Slalom Ireland 
will take place at 6pm on Saturday the 17th of December 2016 at the Canoeing Ireland Training Centre in the 
Strawberry beds. 
 
Proposals for the AGM should be submitted to the Slalom Committee, at this email address, at least 7 days in 
advance of the General Meeting, i.e., by Saturday the 10th of December. 
 
All members of the Irish Canoe Union are entitled to vote at the AGM, including Junior paddlers over the age of 
18 on the 1st of Jan of the year of the General Meeting. 
 
The Committee looks forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Adam Conlan 
 


